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Remember, we’ll be closing at 1 PM on December 24 and won’t reopen until 7:30 AM on Monday, January 4!

Happy Holidays
from Island Hardware!

Happy New Year!
Cheers to 2021



“Counting our blessings is far better 
than recounting our problems.”		
		   ~ Russell M. Nelson

MY ANCIENT AUNT MYRTLE IS NEVER LONELY!
“Pandemic be gone! I am never alone. I have four men in my life: I 
get up with Charlie Horse, spend the day with Arthur Itis, dine with 
Will Powers, and, thankfully, have Ben Gay to sleep with!”

$20 COFFEE CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
Applicants of this club must not be concerned as to whether your 

gifts are tax deductible. You must not need to have your friends 
know of your generosity except for recruiting purposes. You must be 
willing to receive more joy from giving than you might imagine.

Food servers are among the hardest hit by the Covid-19 virus. 
Young people with minimal paying jobs, unemployed, and under-
employed are just a few benefactors of our club. The TWENTY 
DOLLAR BILL is yours — you choose who you want to help with 
it. I find that moms are much more willing to accept my gift if I ask 
her if she has kids and then ask her to give it to her kids. I asked one 
waitress if she had kids. With eight kids, I’m sure she had a place 
for each 20 dollar bill!

To be an active member, try to help at least one person weekly. 
Want to be a rock star? Try one daily. In closing, I take no credit 
for forming this club. I just really enjoy my membership. Available 
fulfillment — limitless!

The Four Stages of Life:
1. You belive in Santa Claus.
2. You don’t believe in Santa Claus.
3. You are Santa Claus.
4. You look like Santa Claus
	        (Seen on the internet)

Children don’t need more things. The 
best toys a child can have is a parent 
who gets down on the floor and plays 
with them.          (From the internet)

                                                          
********THINGS TO REMEMBER********

* Island Hardware gas pumps are accepting credit 
card at the pump again. Thank you all for your patience!

   * Make sure you grab your grain early for all the pesky critters
   you feed!

* Wear your mask! The Health Department says to stay 6' apart and 
wear your mask — even outside!!! Let’s get this over with!

* We will be closed between 12/24 @ 1 PM and 01/04 @ 7:30 
AM. ISLAND HARDWARE would like to thank all of you for 
making this week off a possibility. Without you, we wouldn’t get 
the chance to re-coup from this crazy year.                                                   

SEE YOU IN 2021!


